PANJAB UNIVERSITY CHANDIGARH
(Estted. Under the Panjab University Act II1 of 1947)

From: To
The Assistant Registrar-11 1. D.U.L
Panjab University 2. D.S.W.
Chandigarh 3. Secretary to Vice-Chancellor

4. The Chairperson/Director all Teaching Depts.
5. The Directors of P.U. Regional Centers

6.The Principals Constituent Colleges

7.R.S.A

N02193-2270. /ST/FC Dated 19/10/2023

~Subject: - Fee charged from the PMS students from the session 2024-2025.

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to inform you that the Syndicate decisions vide Para 07 dated
23.09.2023, in view of the recommendations of Committee dated 07.08.2022, 09.08.2022 and
A
29.08.2022 duly approved by the Vice-Chancellor, has RESOLVED that:-

“That since the amount of Post-Matric Scholarship is being paid to the students
directly by the Government through Direct Beneficiary Transfer (DBT) Scheme,
therefore, (Course fee and Examination fee) will be charged from such students,

from the next academic session 2024-2025, which will get reimbursed to the

students automatically through DBT by the Punjab Government.”

Yours faithfully
*

. Vanstbma ol
Assistant Registrar Accounts-II
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